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August 23, 2021 

 
Seeking Two Instructors/Subject Matter Experts 
 
Washington, N.C. - The Rivers East Workforce Development Board (WDB) is seeking two part-
time Instructors/Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) who teach industrial technologies or closely 
related courses at a community college and/or high school career technical education level, 
respectively to provide support and expertise to the development and implementation of the 
Rivers East Academy. 
 
Both Instructors/SMEs will help design and develop a unique 3-year professional learning 
program--teacher externships (high schools)--focused on advanced manufacturing. 
Instructors/SMEs will also lead instruction during the event series.  
 
This contracted position requires an individual with experience developing or knowledge of 
existing career pipelines or pathways; an established network of employers, industry 
associations, labor and/or community based organizations; and experience planning and 
facilitating training.  A valid driver’s license and reliable transportation are required.  
 
The Rivers East Academy is part of a special project funded by Golden Leaf to promote advanced 
manufacturing career pathways to vested employers, committed educators, economic 
developers, and workforce professionals across 6 counties in northeastern NC including Beaufort, 
Bertie, Hertford, Hyde, Martin and Pitt.  
  
Interested individuals should submit their resume, cover letter and expected cost to Jennie 
Bowen, Rivers East Workforce Development Board Director, at jbowen@mideastcom.org. 
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